
This is coming to BISI on 20th November 2015 and for all grades; Pre/Primary and 
Secondary…

Is your country on BISI plate?

Do not miss it…be part of it!

Just send a note to: fulya.demoor@gmail.com

Attention! Attention!....Culinary Event of the Year is coming…

Still tables are available…

If you are interested in and willing to serve your national food in BISI, please contact us.


